
From: Paul Luukkonen <paul.luukkonen@enbridge.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 10:16 AM 
To: Veronica Mendes <Veronica.Mendes@oeb.ca> 
Cc: David Watkins <David.Watkins@enbridge.com> 
Subject: Transmission Connections Review EB-2024-0126 - ENBRIDGE 
 
CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the OEB email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
Good morning.  
 
Enbridge would like to participate in this consultation with myself as a working group 
representative for both Stream 1 and Stream 2. 
 
Sector changes and new demands are important considerations for any review of cost allocation 
and recovery policies. There could also be consideration for a standardized connection agreement 
for energy storage and consideration of a minimum review frequency. 
 
Enbridge also considers that there are important related technical developments and opportunities 
to improve the quality of the grid and the balancing of stakeholder interests and that some of these 
should be considered as part of cost allocation discussions. 
 
The issuance by FERC of Order 1920 could include some important considerations leading to the 
improvement of Ontario’s transmission system and improving the connection process and 
capacity allocation to new generation projects including substantial deployments of renewables 
and energy storage as part of the broader electrification across the province. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this mater. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Paul Luukkonen  
Senior Advisor, Policy & Regulatory 
Power 
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